
 
s u s t a i n a b l e       t h r i v i n g        a c h i e v i n g  

 

 
 
 
 
Your Ref:   
Our Ref:   GB/109/22/ma 
If phoning or calling ask for:  Greg Bremner 
Telephone:  0300 1234510 
e-mail:     greg.bremner@eastdunbarton.gov.uk 
 
 
13 September 2022 
 
 
PARENTS/CARERS 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
HER MAJESTY THE QUEEN’S STATE FUNERAL – SCHOOL AND EARLY YEARS 
CENTRE CLOSURE 
 
The date of Her Majesty the Queen’s State Funeral has been confirmed as Monday, 19 
September 2022.  This date will also be a bank holiday to mark the last day of the period of 
National Mourning.  
 
All schools and Early Years Centres within the Council will be closed on this day.  
 
Schools and centres will reopen on Tuesday, 20 September.  
 
For further information, please visit East Dunbartonshire Council’s website: 
https://www.eastdunbarton.gov.uk/council-service-update-state-funeral-hm-queen 
 
Early Years children who receive funded hours on Monday, 19 September will be given 
additional hours at another time, during the course of the session.  If this applies to you, your 
Early Years Centre will be in touch to discuss. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
GREG BREMNER 
INTERIM CHIEF EDUCATION OFFICER 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
East Dunbartonshire Council processes personal data in accordance with the General Data Protection 
Regulations 2016/679 ("GDPR") and all other relevant national data protection laws.  Any personal data 
contained in this letter may be shared with other Services within East Dunbartonshire Council for purposes of 
responding to your query.  
 
For further information detailing how East Dunbartonshire holds and uses your information and for copies of all 
privacy notices used throughout the Council please see our website at: 
https://www.eastdunbarton.gov.uk/council/privacy-notices 
 
The Council’s Data Protection Officer can be contacted at DPO@eastdunbarton.gov.uk or on Tel: 0300 123 4510. 

EDUCATION, PEOPLE & BUSINESS 
DIRECTORATE 
 
GREG BREMNER 
Interim Chief Education Officer 
12 Strathkelvin Place 
KIRKINTILLOCH 
Glasgow 
G66 1TJ 
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